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To Member States 

From AusDBF Board 

Date 12/12/2019 Document No M-024 

Subject Auroras Head Coach Update 2 

 

Further to our memo on 11th December with regard to the AusDBF Head Coach role, we need to 
inform all members that we have been unable to settle on several areas in the proposed contract 
and will now be recommencing the process to secure a Head Coach for the next two years. 

It is envisaged that a request for tender for both the Head Coach and Assistant Head Coach will be 
sent out in the next few days with a closing date mid-January. The job descriptions are currently 
being reviewed and we are moving as quickly as possible to re-start the process. 

We will keep members informed via the website and a further memo once all the timelines have 
been established. 

 

John Holland 

Chair - AusDBF 
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